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PUBLIC MEETING NOTICE 
 
 

On September 30, 2021, Governor Newsom signed Assembly Bill 481 to address the 
funding, acquisition, and use of military equipment by law enforcement agencies in 
California. Please note, the Tulare County Sheriffs Office has not obtained, nor does it 
utilize, any equipment procured from the military, or the United States Department of 
Defense Law Enforcement Support Program (also known as the 1028 or 1033 
program). Assembly Bill 481 has designated certain equipment as “military 
equipment,” regardless of whether it was procured from the military or not. 
 
Assembly Bill 481 requires that within 30 days of submitting and publicly releasing an 
annual military equipment report pursuant to this section, the law enforcement agency 
shall hold at least one well-publicized and conveniently located community 
engagement meeting, at which the general public may discuss and ask questions 
regarding the annual military equipment report and the law enforcement agency’s 
funding, acquisition, or use of military equipment. 
 
This meeting public meeting will be held at the Tulare County Sheriff’s Office 
Headquarters, 833 S. Akers Ave. Visalia, Ca 93277, on 07/03/23 at 1:00 PM. 


